
 

Principal Weekly Message –February 16, 2018 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  Please 

see below for important information. 

1. READvolution News! During our field trip on February 21st the students will receive a 
snack of sunflower seeds, apples, and water. If your child has an allergy or needs an 
alternate snack please provide a snack from home. Students will eat a boxed lunch when 
returning to school unless they bring their lunch from home. All staff members will be 
attending this event as chaperones to ensure the safety of our students. Buses leave at 
9:30am. Students must be on the bus to attend this event. Please try to have your 
students on time so they do not miss this event. Also, everyone will require a ticket to get 
in to this event.  

2. Request for school transfer period will run from February 20-March 6, 2018 with results 
posted beginning March 6. Please note there will no longer be a May school transfer 
window.  

3. The Book Fair/Literacy Week is March 5-9th. Book Fair Dates/Times: March 5-8/8:00am-
1:00pm and March 8/6:00pm-8:00pm.  

Thursday, March 8, 6:00-8:00pm Spring Fling. There will be a movie, popcorn, etc. going 
on in the gym. The Book Fair will be going on from 6:00-8:00pm. Please come out and 
join us. Come out and read with your child.  

We need your to help make this event a success. If you can help out with this event 
please sign up at http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c48a4a729a6f94-book1 

4. Lake Myra Campus Clean-Up is Saturday, March 24th. A volunteer sign up will be coming 
soon. We need your power tools!!! If you have trimmers and other garden tools that you 
would be willing to share please let us know. 

5. Author, Kelly Startling Lyons, will be at Lake Myra next week working with our 2nd 
graders. This will be an amazing opportunity for our 2nd graders. 

6. Spring Picture Day is Wednesday, February 28, 2018. 
7. Next PTA meeting is May 22nd. We will hold elections this evening at 6:00pm. 
8. Next Principal Coffee is scheduled for March 14, 2018, 6:00-7:00pm. We will be talking 

about Restart and how this will positively impact Lake Myra. 
9. EOG Dates for 3rd-5th grade students are June 19/20 and June 22 for 5th/Science. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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